DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20220

ASSISTANT SECRETARY

November 3, 1981

RE: 81-11-04
Dear Mr. Weisberg:

The Freedom of Information request you submitted to
the Department of Justice has been referred in part to the
Department of the Treasury.

Every effort will be made to respond by November 18,
1981. 1If we should need additional time we will notify

you in writing.

Further inquiries concerning this request should be
directed to:

Freedom of Information Request, 0OS
Department of the Treasury
Washington Building, Room 501

c/o 1500 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20220

and should make reference to the number indicated above.

Sincerely yours,
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Phyl 'is De Piazza
Chief, Disclosure Branch

Harold Weisberg
7627 01d Receiver Road
Frederick, MD 21701



